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Town resurfacing of the Caledon Trailway

	The Town has reported that resurfacing work is being carried out on the Caledon Trailway, Brawton Road and Humber Station

Road near Palgrave.

The surface of this section may be uneven and access to the trail may be controlled when contractors are present. Users are advised

to watch their footing and be prepared to stop and obey signage warning of conditions, closures, and/or ongoing construction.

The work is expected to be completed by early October, weather permitting.
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